No0.3/1/2009-1SII

From
The Chief Secretary to Government, Haryana.
To
All IAS/HCS(Executive Branch) Officers in Haryana State.
Dated: Chadnigarh the 17™ April,2009 ¥
Subject:- Official e-mail addresses-regarding. 1".5.
¥okokkok
Sir/Madam,

I am directed to refer to the subject mentioned above and to say that the
State Government has decided to incorporate the official e-mail addresses of all the IAS
and HCS officers in the next issue of the Gradation and Distribution list of officers of
Indian Administrative Service and the Haryana Civil Service (Executive Branch) to be
published as on 1* July,2009. You are therefore, requested to inform your official e-mail
address to the Personnel Department(in Services-II Branch) by 30™ April,2009 positively.
2 All the Administrative Secretaries and Heads of the Departments are

requested to indicate their official e-mail address in their D.O. letters.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Secretary A
for Chief Secretary to Gove



